MINERVA OIL COMPANY
ELDORADO, IHVABE  COLL

October 15, 1945

Mr. George B. Schwabe, M,C,
House Office Building
Washington, D. C.

Dear Mr. Schwabe:

Thanks for yours of October 3rd,
I have written a number of congressmen and
have had favorable replies from several of
them. I mentioned your bill in long-hand at
the bottom of my circular letter, We are
going to follow up the more important ones of
those who have failed to reply.

Your activity in our behalf is very
much appreciated,

Yours very truly,
MINERVA OIL COMPANY

J. H. Steinmesch
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